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Date: 12-08-2025 

 

HOLIDAY NOTICE 

 
Under-graduate Departments (Morning, Day & Evening Section) 

Post-graduate Section (Commerce) 

 
It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that the college including office and library will remain 

closed on the following day. 

 
 

 

 

 
However, NCC Unit of our college will commemorate the 79th year of Independence of 

India on 15th August, 2025 at 9 AM in the college premises. You are requested to 

participate in the programme. 

 

 
 

 

DATE OCCASION 

15-08-2025 ( Friday) Independence Day 


